
 

 

 

Wedding Dress Policy 

Great sensitivity is required in choosing your wedding dress. Your dress is to be 
appropriate to the sacrament you are about to receive.  Dresses may not expose 

cleavage, have bare shoulders, or have deep plunging backs (backless).  If your 
wedding dress is strapless, you will need to wear a shawl or bolero (but nothing sheer 

or see-through) for the ceremony.   
 

If you have a veil (which is not mandatory) please note that it is NOT sufficient to cover 
bare shoulders or back.  

 
It is very important to follow these guidelines. For brides that do not follow this policy, an 

ivory or white shawl will be provided by the church for use during the ceremony. 
 

For bridesmaid dresses, we also ask that you keep these guidelines and the sanctity of 
the ceremony in mind. 

 
If you are not completely confident that your dress meets these guidelines or have 

questions about your bridesmaid dress selection, please submit your questions or a 
picture of your dress to Sparky Spearman sspearman@ctking.com. 

 

Thank you for respecting the sanctity of this sacrament by your adherence to these 

guidelines. 

 
I have read and accept the Wedding Dress Policy: 

 
 

Signed: _____________________________________  Date: _______________ 
 

Printed Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Date of wedding: __________________________________________________ 
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